
From: Nicole Cunningham
Sent: 28/02/2025 1:54:07 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Da2025/0132

Dear council members,

I am writing about the planned development of McDonald's on rosebury street .

I am opposed to this development. I am a teacher at manly west and in this area every day.
The traffic on rosebury street is already very congested both in the morning And afternoons.
There is already a bunnings, woolworths and many other industrial units which make the area
very busy.

I wanted to voice my objection and have it noted.

Thanks
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